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July 25, 2022 
 
 
Greg Wheeler, Chairman / ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, Alabama 35213  

RE: WASHINGTON STATE ASSOCIATION OF PERMIT TECHNICIANS CHAPTER 
ENDORSEMENT 

 
Dear Chairman Wheeler and Nominating Committee: 
 
On behalf of the Washington State Association of Permit Technicians (WSAPT), I 
am pleased to endorse the candidacy of Mr. Jack Applegate and their election to 
the International Code Council Board of Directors. 
 
I believe that Mr. Applegate's resume and qualifications speak for themselves. His 
current position as President/CEO with Northwest Code Professionals, extensive 
involvement in various ICC Chapters, and unwavering support of Permit 
Technicians make him an ideal candidate for ICC Board of Directors. 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Respectfully – 

 

 

 

 

 

Jessica Lether, WSAPT President 
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